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DAVID J. KEARS, Agency Director Alameda County Environmental Health

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway, Suite 250
July 3, 1996 Alameda, CA 94502-6577

STID 1979 (510)567-6700 FAX (510)337-9335 cc:d58

Robert J. and Carol E. Molinaro
Anthony and Shirley H. Macchiano
P.O. Box 399

Pleasanton, CA 94566

RE: PLEASANTON TRUCK AND EQUIPMENT, 3110 RBUSCH ROAD, PLEASANTON
Dear Ms. and Messrs. Molinaro and Macchiano:

The Alameda County Department of Environmental Health (ACDEH) ,
Environmental Protection Division, recently contracted with the
City of Pleasanton ("City") for oversight of envirommental
investigations associated with leaking underground storage tank
(UST) sites in the City. We are actively attempting to evaluate
gseveral outstanding UST cases to determine what, if any,
additional environmental work may be necessary before "case
closure" may be granted.

For your information, your case has been transferred into the
ACDEH Local Oversight Program (LOP) .. LOP agencies are funded
through monies provided by the Federal Trust Fund, established to
reimburse local agencies for oversight of UST leak cases, among
other uses. You will soon be receiving a notice advising you of
thig process.

ACDEH has become aware that a release from the diesel UST gystem
was discovered during the removal of two USTs in February 1989.
The City is not aware whether any additional assessment work
(e.g., installation of ground water monitoring wells, etc.)
occurred subsequent to tank removals. The City, consequently,
has requested ACDEH to evaluate this case.

To facilitate our efforts, please submit any technical documents
you may have which illustrate the status of investigations or
other related activities which may have occurred at the subject
gite since February 1989. Please submit any such documents
within 45 days of the date of this letter. ‘

Please call me at 510/567-6783 should you have any questions.

Sincerely,

£y, CHMM
dous Materials Specialist
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cc: Mee Ling Tung, Director, Environmental Health
William Halvorsen, Pleasanton Fire Department
Kevin Graves, RWQCB






